
 

 

LGV1 DRIVERS CONSULTATIVE BALLOT – DAP, AGENCY RATES AND BREACH 
OF ANNUAL LEAVE AGREEMENT AT HATFIELD 

 
The GMB is holding a consultative ballot of Yodel's LGV1 drivers over the issues of DAP (Driver Allocation 
Process), agency rates of pay and breach of the annual leave agreement leaving members short on their 
Annual Leave entitlement. 
 

The GMB is asking you whether you would be prepared to take part in industrial action or action short of 
strike over:  
 

• Yodel's failure to follow the Driver Allocation Process and the resulting scheduling being detrimental 
to drivers work / life balance.  

 

• Yodel are paying agency drivers an enhanced rate which our directly employed members are not also 
in receipt of, GMB is calling for a compensatory payment to ensure parity between agency and 
directly employed staff.  

 

• Management have breached the Annual Leave agreement and members are losing out on their 
annual leave entitlement.  

 

Please note this is not a formal industrial action ballot, this is a consultative ballot. If enough people vote 
yes in the consultative ballot, we will move ahead with a formal industrial action ballot. 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
Please place an ‘X’ in the appropriate box: 
 
Are you prepared to take part in strike action over the issues above?  
 
Yes   
 
 
No 
 
 
Are you prepared to take part in action short of strike? 
 
Yes  
 
 
No  
 

 

PLEASE RETURN YOUR BALLOT PAPER TO THE BALLOT BOX PROVIDED 

BY NO LATER THAN MONDAY 12TH JULY 2021 

 

 

 


